Dear planners and tree officers,

I find it difficult in general to support tree fellings, but in this case I feel that the *Quercus ilex* is so shaded by the huge Chestnut tree on the Grove Terrace Square in front of Grove End House, No 150 Highgate Road, the hedge and also the evergreen tree in the front garden of 152, that it cannot reach its full growth potential and thereby amenity value. It is out-competed for light and I think better replaced by a lower-growing colourful shrub.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott